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7th February 2024 

 

Year 5/6 Netball Club 

 
Dear Parents / Carers   

  
I am delighted to inform you that I will be restarting Netball club after school from next half term. The club 
will run every Tuesday from 3:30 – 4:30pm and will start on the 27th February. It will run until the May half 
term with the final session being on Tuesday 21st May.  
  
Your child will need:   

 

• Their school PE kit (they will need to change into this at school if they don’t have PE on a Tuesday).   

• Trainers  

• Gloves if the weather is cold.   

• Cap/hat if the weather is hot.  

• Waterproof jacket if it gets a little rainy.   

• Water bottle.   
 

You will need to pick up your child from the Year 4 courtyard at 4:30pm.  
 

There is no cost for this club, but if you would like your child to take part, please complete this permission 
form by Monday 12th February.  
  
Kind regards,   
  
Miss Stryjek  
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